
 
 

 
M  E  M  O R  A  N  D  U  M 

 
TO:   Interested Parties 

 
FROM:  Brianna Hanson, President 

 
DATE:   August 1, 2024 

 
SUBJECT:  Port of Coos Bay Commission Executive Session Notice 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners of the Oregon International Port of Coos Bay will hold scheduled 
interviews for the Port Chief Executive Officer position during Executive Session on Friday, 
August 2, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. via Zoom. 
 
This session is closed to the general public.   
 
The purpose of this Executive Session, as authorized under ORS 192.660(2), is to (a), consider the 
employment of a public officer, employee, staff member or individual agent. 
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